
Hello from Mr West 

Every now and again, it is important that we take a step back to appreciate what we have. Throughout the past 15 months I 
have found myself doing that a little more often. Life in school is relentless, always asking what next. We find ourselves 
planning for the future alongside the here and now. However, this week I paused, deliberately I may add, to take stock of 
what I am fortunate enough to be a part of. 

 

Montpelier is a unique place. I appreciate I will have a biased view due to the role that I hold, but this week I took the time 
to reflect and value what the team and children have achieved throughout my time. There have been incredible 
achievements, discoveries of hidden talents, times of challenge and emotional turmoil. We have faced struggles, risen in the 
face of adversity and have done so with a fighting spirit – always with a smile and the determination to succeed. 

 

We (collectively) should be proud. We should reflect (more often) on our achievements, celebrate our successes and 
remember the true reason we are all here – the children. They are a real inspiration and no matter what the date or time, 
they remind us of the privileged role that we have – we are shaping the lives of the future generations, the generations that 
will go on to make a difference.  

 

As another week comes to an end, I would like to express my thanks for your support and understanding when supporting 
our school throughout recent times, have a great weekend.  
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School Term Dates for 2020/2021 

Fri 28th May – Tempest Class Photos 

Mon 31st May – Bank holiday 

Tues 1st – Fri 4th June Inc. – Half term 

Fri 25th June – non-pupil day 

Thurs 29th June – Sports Day for Foundation & KS1, 10am start 

Fri 30th June - Sports Day 9:30am for Years 3 & 4, and 1:15pm start for Years 5 & 6 

Fri 2nd July – PTFA Summer Fair 

Fri 23rd July – Last day of term (1:30pm finish for Year 6 / 2:15pm finish for Foundation through to Year 5) 

Mon 26th July – start of the summer holidays 

Mon 6th Sept - non-pupil day 

Tues 7th Sept – first day of term 

Mon 25th – Fri 29th Oct Inc. – half term 

Mon 20th Dec 2021 – Mon 3rd Jan 2022 Inc. – Christmas holidays 

School Term Dates for 2021/2022 

Tues 4th Jan - non-pupil day 

Mon 21st – Fri 25th Feb – half term 

Mon 11th – Fri 22nd Apr Inc. – Easter holidays 

Mon 2nd May 2022 – Bank holiday 

Monday 30th May 2022 – Bank holiday 

Tues 31 May – Fri 3rd June Inc. - Half term 

Mon 6th June - non-pupil day 

25th & 26th July - non-pupil days 

27th July – start of the summer holidays 

 

 

 



Book of the Week 

 

 
 

 

Quads 

Congratulations to the year 3 Quad team that competed on Wednesday at Brickfields. The squad of 8 took part in the 50m 
sprint, 400m run, standing long jump and the vortex throw, gaining points for the team. Excellence performance from all 
athletes, considering this team had very little training they finished in 4th position overall.  Excellent effort, well done! 

Please have a look at our Facebook page for videos and photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


